

27/1/15

Dear Parents/Carers,

We plan to have a Redscope Talent Show on Thursday 26th March after school, at a time to be confirmed later in the term.

If your child has any talent which would be suitable for such a show and which they would like to share with everybody, they should begin to put a short act together, ready to be auditioned in the week beginning 9th February. Singing, dancing, comedy, poetry speaking, magic, martial arts moves, gymnastics and puppets are all acts we have auditioned in the past. Children can perform individually or in a group. The content of their act must be appropriate for primary age children, so in particular please check the lyrics of any songs to avoid any disappointment. If your child has any questions about a possible act, they can come and find me to ask at any breaktime in the next couple of weeks.

When we have auditioned, we will select a suitable number of children to take part in the show, and confirm this by letter. They will then have a few weeks after February half term to refine their act for the show.

Yours sincerely Mrs. A. Whiteley













